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After considering arguments of people well versed in the described area converting a section of FSR 501 to a
motorized trail seems extraordinarily contrary to intended preservation outcome. I urge the years of experience in
area by actual users be further considered as it seems to much better achieve the goal than does the proposition for
the change.

Sincerely,

Curt Watkins
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